CRANE INSIGHTS

Happy
St. Patrick’s

LOOKING FORWARD TO SPRING!

This month the Hunt Heroes
Foundation, in partnership with

(| Hunt Military Communities, will
be launching their third annual
Hunt Little Heroes program. This
program is aimed at highlighting
the extraordinary military children
who serve our communities in
thoughtful and meaningful ways.
If you know of a military child
aged 4-15 who works to make the
community where they live a
better place, please encourage
them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All applicants will
receive a special commemorative coin and hero cape.
Three outstanding children will be awarded a monetary
gift along with the opportunity to have a matching award
presented to the charity of their choice. Applications open
March 15, 2022 and run through April 15, 2022. For more
information, please visit huntheroesfoundation.org. As we
usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring,
[ wish you and your family the very best.

Brian Stann, CEO; Hunt Military Communities
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We Want to Hear From You.

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share
your feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback
Loop, you can share your thoughts, at any time through an
online survey.

https://mfan.azl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?
utm_source=newsletter&utm medium=newsletter&utm campai
an

=huntsurvey&utm term=milfam&utm content=marchnewsletter

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our
com-munities. That's why we collaborated with the Military
Family Advi-sory Network (MFAN) to build a feedback loop
so we can hear from you. As a resident, this feedback loop
provides you the op-portunity to share your housing
experiences directly with MFAN, confidentially. MFAN will then
share its findings regularly with lead-ership at Hunt Military
Housing.

We want to ensure we're serving you the best we can while
sta-tioned in our communities. Your voice matters to us.

Don’t forget: bookmark the survey link so you can pro-vide
responses any time you need.

PHONE NUMBER CHANGE

We have changed the numbers to the office recently
and wanted to make sure that everyone knows!

812-902-1500 is the office phone number. During the
week you may call this number if you have a
maintenance request.

Contact Information
300 Hwy 361, Crane, IN 47522
Phone: 812-902-1500
https://www.facebook.com/cranefh

STAFF

Samantha Bobbitt— Community Director
Douglas McDonald-Maintenance Tech.

SAVE THE DATES

MARCH 17— ST PATRICKS DAY

If you want a treat put a rainbow or shamrock in
your window and | will
drop by a prize!



http://www.facebook.com/cranefh
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